
 
 
 
25th March 2019 ASX Announcement 
 
 

VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION UPDATE 
 
IOT Group Limited (ASX:IOT) advises that it is still working towards completing a significant 
acquisition however the transaction has not been finalised to date.  Accordingly, IOT would like to 
extend its voluntary suspension until such time it is able to complete the transaction and updated 
the market appropriately. 

At this stage, IOT expects to be in a position to announce the transaction in around three weeks. 

 

 

Company Information 
IOT Group Limited (ABN 66 140 475 921) 
Level 9, 100 William Street 
EAST SYDNEY, NSW 2011 
 
Investor Enquiries: investors@theiotgroup.com 
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